
In this no-cost series, your staff will participate in 7 virtual 1.5 hour sessions to study the new

Developmentally Appropriate Practices book from NAEYC and learn how to provide equitable,

responsive, inclusive early learning environments that help all children and families thrive. 

Developmentally
Appropriate Practices (DAP)
Virtual ECHO Series

Contact
info@azaeyc.org for

more info and to request
to join

Recruiting sites/schools now
for series starting in Spring

2023. 



Learn more:
azaeyc.org/dap-echo




Recruit and retain qualified early childhood educators

through this virtual series that includes training,

resources, and job-embedded professional development

(PD) for your entire teaching staff! 

1 copy of the new DAP book for each staff

Stipends up to $300 for each staff to participate

1 Entry Level NAEYC membership for each staff

$150 worth of early learning supplies for each classroom

to increase the quality of interactions and experiences

12 hours of credit in the Arizona Early Childhood

Workforce Registry + PD certificates for each session

4 hours of reflective job-embedded PD support for each

staff to practice implementing what they learn about DAP

A schedule that is built around your program needs

Individualized coaching assistance available for program

directors/administrators to provide support for business

practices such as building in paid PD time or budgeting

This project is made possible thanks to federal coronavirus relief funding awarded to Arizona Association for the Education of Young Children from the State of Arizona and allocated
by the Arizona House Democratic Caucus.

Collaborating Partners:

BENEFITS FOR YOUR SITE/SCHOOL:

https://www.azaeyc.org/dap-echo

